Director
Margaret joined Kids of the Kingdom in September 2020. She worked as a Lead Teacher in the Shining Stars older toddler room before taking on the role of our Director in October 2021. Margaret moved to Litchfield from West Virginia in 2015. She holds a Bachelor’s degree in Theology from Wheeling Jesuit University. In her free time she enjoys cooking, gardening, reading, and spending time with her husband and four kids.

